
Group Catering Contract 
April 2025 – March 2027

Norse Group are committed to minimising  
the impact to schools of cost increases, such as 
the National Living Wage rise and the increase 
to the National Insurance rate.  We have worked 
closely with our suppliers to ensure we have  
the best prices possible and are constantly 
monitoring our operational costs to ensure  
the best value for money.

What are the benefits to the Group  
Catering Contract?

• �Norse are wholly owned by  
Norfolk County Council

• �All schools irrespective of size or  
facilities have access to a local and  
highly respected catering supplier

• �A sustainable catering provision that  
adheres to the school food standards

• Norfolk County Council manages the finances

• �The Group Catering Consultancy Forum 
(GCCF) monitors standards, quality  
and ensure value for money

• Less administration for schools

• �Schools to be part of a wider network  
of like-minded schools 

How to sign up for the Group  
Catering Contract:
Please add this contract to your shopping 
basket on the Norfolk Services to Schools 
SLA online account. 

Package One:
Catering Service, Equipment  

Repair and Maintenance

£13,500 per annum

The Group Catering Contract is about partnership 
working between your school, Norfolk County 
Council and Norse Group’s catering team to 
ensure your children and wider school 
community receive the very best in terms of 
education catering. The contract is dedicated to 

Locally Maintained Schools in Norfolk and offers a 
fair, sustainable, and high-quality meal service by 
people who care.

There are two contract options available  
for the Group Catering Contract:

Package Two:
Catering Service

£10,800 per annum

If you would like to know more information about the Group Catering Contract  
or any other services Norse Group can provide, please contact Mark Gallant,  
Business Development Manager, on 07834 808470


